
Donuts with Grown-ups! 
formally known as Donuts for Dads 

 

 

Dear Coal City Intermediate School Parents/Guardians, 
 
CCIS will be hosting our free Donut Breakfast for 5th graders on Friday, April 21st 
in the CCIS cafeteria.  We will serve one donut and one milk per person for free 
from 7:30 a.m. to 8:30 a.m.  Due to the limited amount of space, we ask that ONLY 
5th grade CCIS students and 1-2 special guests attend per student.  Parking will be 
very limited, so we really appreciate your patience.  You can park along Garfield 
Street or at the Public Library if our South parking lot is full.  We ask that you 
enter through the back cafeteria doors that morning, near the playground 
blacktop.  Our annual Muffin Breakfast will take place for 5th graders on Thursday, 
May 11th and students can invite two more guests to that! 
 
Please fill out the bottom portion of this form if you are planning on attending and 
return it by Monday, April 17th.  We need to have an accurate count, so we have 
enough donuts. We hope to see you there!!! 
 
 

 

 
 

Yes, we will be attending Donuts with Grown-ups on Friday, April 21st. 
 
Total number of people attending (including your child)    _______ 
 
Student’s Name _______________________________________ 
 
Homeroom Teacher’s Name _______________________________ 

 


